
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Tuesday, September 24, 2019 

 
HOT LUNCH: Ranch Turkey Burger  
 Crispy Chicken Patty   
 
BIRTHDAYS:   No birthdays today   
     

1. Reminder students: Photo retakes will be Wednesday, September 25th.  Students who 
were absent on picture day can take their pictures on this day.  Students who wish to 
retake their picture, must bring in their original order form and give it to the 
photographer.  

 
2. The Early Act Club wants to thank everyone who donated and helped to make the 

canned food drive a success. We delivered 1955 items to the St. Cletus food pantry after 
school on Friday. The winning advisory with the most items donated is Sullivan-Pontrelli, 
They will have a pizza party for their generosity. 
 

3. This Friday, September 27th, will be our first TGIF fun night. We will have an inflatable 
obstacle course in the gym, cage ball, foosball, ping pong, and board games in the 
library. Remember, this is for Gurrie students only and you can only purchase your ticket 
in the cafeteria from Wednesday to Friday this week. 
 

4. Attention adventurers!!!   Gurrie's RPG Club will meet after school TODAY in the culinary 
arts room, until 4pm.  Any RPG Club members who need to create their character for 
this year, we will be building your character's skills, equipment, and spells today.  Please 
see Mr. Walsen, Mr. Tooth, or Doc Mac if you have any questions!  See everyone after 
school! 

 
5. Both the 7th and 8th grade teams beat Willow Springs yesterday moving their records to 

3 and 1.  The final score of the 7th grade game was 16 to 10. Great over all team effort 

adjusting offense to their defense.  

 

For the 8th grade, Izzy Wirtz lead the scoring attack with 16 points.  Nicolette Weiss 

played awesome defense with at least 3 or 4 steals. The final score was 30 to 10, and all 

of the players contributed in some way to the victory!!  

 

6. The Gurrie cross country team represented Tiger Nation well this Saturday at the 

Westview Hills Invitational. The boys “varsity” team earned a 3rd place overall team 

trophy led by 6th grader Patrick Collins’ 4th place overall finish. The team effort was 

solidified by medalist Emilio Lopez, Yasir Garcia, Porter Gourley, Sean Cherry, and Ethan 

Meuer finishing 15th, 16th, 18th, 20th, and 26th respectively. It was a true team effort 



and you should all be proud. In the boys “Open Race”, 7th grader Daniel Macias earned 

a medal for his impressive 8th place overall finish. Bright days are ahead for the 

youngster.  

 

The girls team finished 4th overall with a studly 9th place overall finish by 8th grader 

Anna Bylsma in 14:22. She was followed closely by medalist Molly Eskra in 15th place, 

Sarah Crowe, Caroline Fuller, and Jordyn Hoffenberg. Oliva Hill and Sarah Mshar 

rounded out the varsity race in tough Tiger fashion. In the “Open Race”, the girls had an 

incredible three medalists led by 7th grader Kate Carolan’s amazing 2nd place overall 

finish. She was followed closely by 6th grader Bella Barnwell in 6th and Ella Konkey in 

10th. OVerall, it was an impressive day of racing by everyone that ran.   

 

Our girls will run TODAY in the Midseason Showdown and again Thursday at 

Pleasantdale. Go Gurrie!   

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 


